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Dear Sir, Madam, 

 

A new year is about to begin, and it is our pleasure to communicate to you some information that will help you 

and your child(ren) to get prepared for her/his arrival. 

 

We kindly ask you to take note of the following important date: 

 

Monday 13th January 2025 

Beginning of the school year 

The new families will be welcomed at 8:00 in the classes and parents will then meet at 8:30 Mr. Mathieu 

Hartmann, Principal and Mrs. Julie Burnell, Deputy Principal, at the Espace Mandela. The school day ends at 3:40 

pm. 

 

We invite you to read carefully all the useful information on this page Back to School of our website : section 

PRIMARY. 

 

We hope that you will have a pleasant winter holiday, and we look forward to meeting you and your child(ren) on 

the forthcoming back to school day. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Primary Office and the Administrative Assistant Mrs Fabienne Prieur at 

fabienne.prieur@cdl.ch for any questions you may have. 

 

On behalf of the Primary School’s Academic team, we wish you a warm welcome to our community. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mathieu Hartmann  Pauline Nord   
Primary Principal Director General 
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